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NOTIFICATION 

Due to administrative reasons the Assessment for Defence personnel wrt advertisement 

KP/S/11/2025 (Job code 105,106,107,108,109 & 110) which was scheduled to be held  on 

7.10.25(Tuesday) has been deferred . The revised dates will be intimated on our website. 

However there is no change in the schedule for the assessment for other positions, i.e Job 

code 101,102,103 & 104 under advertisement KP/S/11/2025 & job code 101 under 

advertisement KP/S/13/2025 and will be held as per schedule on 7.10.25(Tuesday) .  
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